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M Gmall Chris Sumpter <chris.sumpter.tcw@gmail.com>

63679GA Residential Dock

1 message
BROWN Lauren * DSL <Lauren. BROWN@dsl.oregon.gov> Fri, Apr 8, 2022 at 12:36 PM

To: Chris Sumpter <chris.sumpter.tcw@gmail.com>
Cc: GILLOOLY Bryan * DSL <Bryan.Gillooly@dsl.oregon.gov>

Good morning Chris-

See the in water work variance approval below. Please print out and keep this with your authorization once you receive it.
Once you've reviewed your authorization in it's entirety let me know if you have any questions. If you don’t receive your
authorization in a couple of weeks, please let me know. We are very short handed at the time, but | promise it's coming.

Thanks,

Lauren Brown, PWS

Aquatic Resource Coordinator

Permitting and Enforcement

Coos, Curry, Douglas, Jackson, and Josephine Counties
Oregon Department of State Lands

503 302 3290 Cell

From: CLAIRE Christopher w * ODFW <Christopher.w.CLAIRE@odfw.oregon.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:16 PM

To: BROWN Lauren * DSL <Lauren.BROWN@dsl.oregon.gov>

Cc: GILLOOLY Bryan * DSL <Bryan.Gillooly@dsl.oregon.gov>

Subject: Re: Letter of Permission Agency Coordination: Corps NWP-2021-562, Chris Sumpter, Coos River Recreational
Dock and Pilings

Lauren,

ODFW has considered the proposed In-Water extension request for this project. Based on use of the proposed tactics
including vibratory hammer, the department recommends that In-Water work from June 15th to September 15th is
reasonable and unlikely to incur undue negative effect to fish and wildlife or their habitats.

Thanks,
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